
           

       

    

   Steuben County Dental Society presents 

 Dr. Brian Shaughnessy 

    "Management of Acute Endodontic Pain and Infections" 

 

Thursday, May 8, 2025 

Corning Country Club ~ Corning, NY 14830 

Dinner & Business Meeting 6 pm-7 pm; Lecture 7 pm-8 pm 

1 CE Credit 

RSVP by 5/1/25 to Dr. Melissa Brown by email:  drbrown@drmelissabrown.com 

 
 

Biography 

Brian Shaughnessy earned his dental degree from the University of Michigan and practiced 

general dentistry for four years before completing his endodontic residency at the University of 

Louisville.  He founded Victor Endodontic, PLL in 2014, where he continues to practice today.  He 

is a member of the American Association of Endodontists and is currently serving as the 

treasurer for the New York State Association of Endodontists.  Dr. Shaughnessy and his wife 

reside in Fairport, NY, with their three children. 

Course Description 

Acute pain of pulpal origin can be debilitating for a patient.  This course is designed to help 

dentists triage patients presenting with irreversible pulpitis or necrotic teeth causing pain.  We 

will discuss the diagnosis of acute pain as well as pharmacologic and treatment options to 

manage these dental emergencies.   

 

Learning Objectives 

• Diagnose the pulpal and periapical status of a tooth. 

• Understand pharmacologic options to deal with pulpitis or abscess. 

• Identify treatment options for the management of endodontic emergencies, 

including I&D, pulpotomy, and pulpectomy. 

 
 

 

Steuben County Dental Society is a component of the 7th District and is recognized as a CERP 

provider through NYSDA. The Seventh District Dental Society is an ADA CERP Recognized Provider. ADA 

CERP is a service of the American Dental Association to assist dental professionals in identifying quality 

providers of continuing dental education. ADA CERP does not approve or endorse individual courses or instructors, nor does it imply 

acceptance of credit hours by boards of dentistry. Concerns or complaints about a CE provider may be directed to the provider or to the 

Commission for Continuing Education Provider Recognition at CCEPR.ADA.org. 

 


